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The	New	Year	Begins!	
 

It’s	 hard	 to	 believe	 summer	 is	 coming	 to	 an	 end,	 and	 online	
classes	 are	 beginning.	 	 CEA	 continues	 to	 expand	 in	many	ways,	
not	only	with	new	 students	but	with	a	new	administrator	 and	a	
few	 new	 teachers	 as	 well!	 	 CEA	 is	 committed	 to	 maintaining	 a	
small,	intimate	private	school	setting.		Most	of	our	teachers	have	
between	 10-20	 students	 per	 class	 and	 do	 their	 best	 to	 interact	
with	students	on	a	regular	basis.	This	year,	we	have	added	a	few	
new	teachers	in	Apex,	namely	Dr.	Carr-Back	in	English	11	and	Mrs.	
Sutcliffe	 in	 Geometry	 +	 Precalculus.	 Both	 are	 experienced	
teachers	and	wonderful	additions	to	the	CEA	team!	
 

New Administrator 
 

Hello Everyone! 
 
     My name is Mr. Cole Barnett. I teach both English and 
Physical Science classes at CEA.  I am excited to be entering 
my eighth year of teaching, and am especially thrilled to be 
starting my first year as a full-time administrator at 
Christian Educators Academy.  Along with my duties as a 
teacher to students using both Apex and GradPoint courses, 
I will be assisting all GradPoint high school students as a 
Homeroom teacher.  This will really allow me to get to know 
students and parents on a more interactive level and assist 
whenever I am needed.  I am so excited to see what the new 
year brings, and I hope you are all ready to kick off a 
fantastic start to our semester together! 

Mr. Barnett 
 

New:	Homerooms!		
	
This	year	CEA	 is	 instituting	a	new	“Homeroom”	system!	 	Every	
student	in	CEA	will	be	assigned	a	homeroom	teacher.	If	you	are	
an	Apex	student,	you	have	Miss	G.	as	your	homeroom	teacher.		
If	you	are	a	high	school	student	on	Gradpoint,	your	homeroom	
teacher	 is	 Mr.	 Barnett	 (Mr.	 B).	 If	 you	 are	 a	 middle	 school	
student	on	Gradpoint,	your	homeroom	teacher	is	Mr.	Zabor.	
	
Every	 two	 weeks	 you	 should	 expect	 an	 email	 from	 your	
homeroom	teacher.	Homeroom	teachers	will	also	email	or	call	
parents	of	struggling	students.	We	will	be	checking	in	with	you	
about	your	pacing	and	to	see	if	you	need	any	help.	If	you	have	
general	 questions	 about	 the	 school,	 please	 feel	 free	 to	 email	
your	homeroom	teacher	at	any	 time!	We	are	 there	 to	support	
you,	and	we	hope	that	this	new	homeroom	system	will	allow	us	
to	 intervene	 with	 struggling	 students	 earlier	 and	 help	 us	
encourage	students	who	are	already	"cruising"	with	their	work!		
	
Miss	G.	 	 ceamissgentile@gmail.com	
Mr.	B.	 	 ceamrbarnett@gmail.com	
Mr.	Zabor	 ceamrzabor@gmail.com	
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All students have been mailed a good “old-fashioned” paper student planner so 

that you can keep track of all your assignments, activities, and other important 

dates. There are helpful CEA pages in the beginning of each planner to help you 

use them well and give you access to important CEA basics any time!  

Contact mrsz@christian-educators.com if you did not get one. 
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